
From: Chen, Lily (Fed)
To: Clark, Carol A. (Fed)
Subject: RE: 60NANB16D303 University of Wollongong Final Performance Progress Report - Response requested by Dec

20th
Date: Monday, December 9, 2019 3:16:00 PM

Dear Carol,
 
I reviewed the progress report. The work aligns with the funded proposal. The progress is solid. I am
satisfied with the work completed during the ward.  I approve the progress report.
 
If you have any question, please let me know. Thanks,

Lily
 

From: Clark, Carol A. (Fed) <carol.clark@nist.gov> 
Sent: Monday, December 9, 2019 1:20 PM
To: Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Subject: 60NANB16D303 University of Wollongong Final Performance Progress Report - Response
requested by Dec 20th
 
Dear Lily,
 
I have attached the final technical progress report from the University of Wollongong for the
project “On the Structure of Lattices for Post-Quantum Cryptography”.   I have also attached
the original proposal to assist with your review.
 
Some questions to guide your review:
 

Does the description of the work in the technical report align with the funded
proposal? 

 
Are you satisfied with the work completed during the award?

 
Please provide your feedback by Dec 20th. 
 
I am available if you have any questions.
 
Thank you.
 
Carol  Clark
Administrative Specialist/Federal Program Officer
Information Technology Laboratory
National Institute of Standards and Technology

mailto:lily.chen@nist.gov
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=872d6f4a177d42f3bdb2e440bf31bba5-Abramson, C


Phone: (301) 975-2239
Email: carol.clark@nist.gov
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